GOVERNOR'S SECRETARIAT, BIHAR
RA.L&-HAVAN, PATNA-800022
Letter No <) T AS (I) Dated- V6. 0f 208

From
Vijay Kumar,
Additional Secretary
To,
All Vice-Chancellors,
Universities of Bihar

Sub: Regarding closure of University and College Offices or
17.08.2018

Ref:- Cabinet Secretariat's Letter No. 549, dated-16.08.2018.
Sir,

With respect to letter under reference and subject mentioned above
[ am directed to inform that University and College Offices will remail

closed on 17.08.2018 as a mark of respect to deceased former Prim

Minister Late Atal Bihari Vajpayee.

Yours sincerely, -
/‘",,40

Mt
(Vijay Kumar)
Additional Secretary



